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“ B u i l d i n g  a  C o m m u n i t y  o f  D i s c i p l e s ”

Today marks the final Wallace Hall 
Family Mass of the season. The Family 
Mass will resume on Sunday, Septem-
ber 13th. 

Our summer Daily Mass schedule be-
gins on Monday, June 29th and runs 
through Friday, September 4th. 

During this time the 12:10 PM Daily 
Mass is discontinued, and both the 
8:30 AM and 5:30 PM Masses are 
celebrated in the Lady Chapel. 

From June 24th thru July 21st,  Father Witt 
will be attending a conference, making his 
annual retreat, and taking some needed 
vacation. During his absence, Father 
Bergen will be coordinating the pastoral 
needs of the Parish.

Announcing the 2009-2010 
SACRED MUSIC IN A SACRED SPACE 

Concert Season!
      From premieres by John Tavener and Valentin
        Silvestrov to classics by Mozart and Handel, 
 the 21st season of  Sacred Music in a Sacred Space         	
	      features something for everyone. 

Subscribe by July 31st for pre-season rates 
                    up to 20% off. 

Order forms may be found in the Narthex 
of  the Church, at the Parish House, and 
online at www.smssconcerts.org
For questions, or to order by phone, call     	
	           212-288-2520

Our Catholic faith and biblical tradition extend an extraor-
dinary invitation to each of  us to become agents of  God’s 
compassion and healing in a wounded world. If  you are 

looking to encounter your faith in a way that 
challenges you and how you are to live as 
a Christian in today’s world, then JustFaith 
may be the program for you. For thirty 
weeks you will journey with other seekers 

using books, videos, conversation, and encounters with those 
who live at the margins of  society.  JustFaith will run from 
mid-September to mid-May.   

For more information about this life-changing program, 
please contact the Parish House at 212-288-3588 or 
church@stignatiusloyola.org If  you attended the June 
4th information session and have decided to register, please 
send your check, made out to Church of  St. Ignatius Loyola, to 
the Parish House by June 30th.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FOR CHILDREN
Registrations for 2009-2010 can be made by 

calling the Parish House at 212-288-3588. 
Registration forms can also be found on our 

website, www.stignatiusloyola.org

Interested in becoming Catholic?
Call 212-288-3588

or email church@stignatiusloyola.org

The Parish House will be closed on Friday and 
Saturday, July 3rd and 4th, in observance of  
Independence Day. On Friday, one Mass will 
be celebrated at 8:30 AM in the Lady Chapel. 
On Saturday, we will follow our 		

	 regular 	schedule: Daily Mass at 8:30 AM, 	
	 Confessions at 5:00 PM and Mass at 5:30 PM.

Tuesday June 30, 7:00 PM, Lady Chapel - Ignatian 
Young Adult Community Prayer. An ongoing com-
munity prayer experience to deepen our relationship with 
God. In our next meeting, we will rediscover the Rosary 
through the Ignatian Spirituality technique of  imaginative 
prayer. For additional information, please contact:
	 Ricardo Gonzalez (ricardo7g@yahoo.com) 
	 or Alex Beech (mabeech@gmail.com) 

During the month of  July, scaffolding 
will be erected in the Church so that the 
stained-glass windows at the clerestory 
level can be repaired and cleaned. 
This is the final phase of  the restoration 
project begun in 2008. 
Sunday Masses will be held in the Church 
throughout the month.

Tuesday, July 21, 7:30 PM, Parish House  
St. Ignatius Spiritual Community Reading 
Group. Our July book selection will be “The 

Reed of  God” by Caryll Houselander. We welcome new 
members. For additional information, please contact Jane 
Campbell at jtcjane@aol.com or 212-536-7746.
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Announced Masses for the Week
Monday, June 29th   
 8:30     MEM   Phyllis Nocero   	          	
 5:30     MEM   David Sampson 

Tuesday, June 30th     
 8:30	 MEM   James Buscarino    
 5:30	 MEM   William Powers   	

Wednesday, July 1st
 8:30	 MEM   John and Mae Rooney   
 5:30	 MEM   Louise T. Salgado  	

Thursday, July 2nd
 8:30	 MEM   Angelina Filak	   	
 5:30	 MEM   Mae Corrigan

Friday, July 3rd
 8:30 	 MEM   Bridget Burke  		

Saturday, July 4th
 8:30	 MEM   George Caruso	

Parish Administrator
	 Rev. George M. Witt, S.J.
Pastoral Associates
   Joanne Cunneen
   Kathryn King, F.S.P.
Senior Priest Associates
   Rev. William Bergen, S.J.
   Rev. John F. Replogle, S.J.
   Rev. Ugo R. Nacciarone, S.J.
Assisting Priests (Sunday)
	 Rev. Philip G. Judge, S.J.
	 Rev. Stephen Katsouros, S.J.
	 Rev. James Martin, S.J.
Music Ministries
	 Kent Tritle, Director 
	 Nancianne Parrella 
	 Renée Anne Louprette
    Robert Reuter 
	 Mary Huff
	 Philip Anderson
    Erin Acheson, Administrator
	 Staff  information: on the website         	
	 at music/music staff
Assistant to the Parish Administrator
   Diane M. Boyle
Administrative Assistant
   Patricia Schneider
Director of  Facilities
   Sona M. Olson
Events Coordinator
	 Emily Holtz
Treasurer
   Fernando Castro
Weekday Masses Monday-Friday     

8:30AM  and  5:30PM
Saturday: 8:30 AM

Summer Daily Mass Schedule begins June 29th. 
See other side of bulletin for details.

Masses for Next Weekend:
Saturday Vigil:     5:30PM  Fr. Ugo
Sunday:               8:00AM  Fr. Van Dyke	
	 	 9:30AM  Fr. SooHoo

This Sunday, June 28th, marks the final 
WH Family Mass of the season. 
The Family Mass will resume on 

Sunday, September 13th.
   Solemn             11:00AM  Fr. Bergen                	
              		 7:30PM  Fr. Bergen                

 Music Information: (212) 288-2520 E-mail: music@stignatiusloyola.org

 PARISH STAFF	 Religious Education  
for Children

      Joanne Cunneen, M.A., M.S. 	
Director

 (212) 861-4764 
•

St. Ignatius Loyola 
Grammar School

Ms. Mary Larkin, M.S. Ed.
Principal

48 East 84 Street
New York, NY 10028    

 (212) 861-3820 Fax: (212) 879-8248
•

St. Ignatius Loyola 
Day  Nursery

       Ms. Theodora Crist, M.S.
Executive Director
240 East 84 Street

New York, NY 10028 
 (212) 734-6427  Fax: (212) 734-6972	

Children’s Liturgy of  the Word: 
    Sundays at the 9:30 AM Mass and the     	
    11:00 AM Mass in Wallace Hall. 
     (Will resume in September)
Eucharistic Adoration: Fridays and First 
Saturdays at 9:00 AM (Lady Chapel)
     (Will resume in September)
Centering Prayer: Mondays and 
                             Thursdays at 6:30 PM
Confessions: 5:00 PM Saturday or by  
appointment.  Communal Penance  
Services  are celebrated during Advent and 
Lent.
Baptisms: Please call Joanne Cunneen 
at the Parish House to arrange for a Bap-
tism and the preparation given prior to 
Baptism.
Rite of  Christian Initiation for Adults: 
Contact Maureen Fullam, M.A., Director, 
at the Parish House.
Marriages: The Bride or Groom should 
call Joanne Cunneen at the Parish House 
to begin preparation for Marriage, normally 
one year in advance.
Visits to the Sick: Please contact the 
Parish House between 9:00 AM-9:00 PM.



“Health Care for All Now” - A forum 
on July 6 from 6:30 PM to 7:30 PM at 
St. Jean Baptiste Community Center 
(located on East 76th Street between 
Lexington and Third). This is an op-
portunity to learn more about the cur-
rent health care reform movement and 
to become part of  a local, faith-based 
effort to move our nation toward pro-
viding equitable health care for all. For 
additional information, please contact 
Jean Prendergast at 917-207-4452 or 
jeprendergast@gmail.com 

    We pray for      	
	   the faithful    	
	     departed
	    Mae Rooney
  May she rest
  in the peace 
       of  the 
   Risen Lord


